
North Dakota House Education Committee Members

 According to “School Lunch Debt Statistics” on EducationData.org --16,900 children in our 

state are food insecure.  Every year, our legislature debates what we are going to do about 

theoretical children, while ignoring the real needs of the actual children who are living in our 

state.  I am advocating that we DO PASS HB-1553. The Legacy Fund should be meaningfully 

investing in our future, by caring for our kids.  

Accessible school meals are shown to improve test scores and attendance.  Please DO PASS 

HB1553, and actually invest in the children you have purported to care so much about.

Thank you,

Megan Fuller

Jamestown, ND


